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We, as Yilport Gävle AB (“Yilport Gävle”), are hereby posting this information to notify you that 

the general tariffs for 2023 at Yilport Gävle are applicable for all our customers including 

container operators and vessel operators. 

We would like to reiterate that the general tariffs that can be seen in detail on our webpage 

(published at the official website of Yilport Holding A.Ş https://www.yilport.com/en/ on December 

2, 2022) shall be applicable to all the calls to be made at and all commonly incurred activities 

within Yilport Gävle Container Terminal starting from 1 January 2023 until 31 December 2023. In 

this regard, you would be deemed to have agreed and accepted the general tariffs to be applied 

to your company if and when you would call or your cargo/container arrives at Yilport Gävle 

Container Terminal. 

Please note that Yilport Gävle explicitly reserves its right to amend the general tariff at any time 

and any amendment to the general tariff shall apply to the call to be made at the terminal starting 

from the amendment date.  

You may reach the up-to-date general tariff applicable in force through the official website of 

Yilport Holding A.Ş (https://www.yilport.com/en/) anytime. The services that are not covered by 

the applicable tariffs, shall be mutually agreed by the parties.  
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